
Eric Bensch 
 
As a citizen that lives on the water of Puget Sound, I find this proposal disconcerting. My
understanding is that the affects of this pesticide are far reaching and will have an overall negative
impact on the immediate area and larger Puget Sound. I am strongly opposed to the use of these
chemicals in our waters. Please deny this request.
 


